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Notice of Annual Desk Reviews 
 

Dear Nursing Home Transition and Diversion (NHTD) Provider: 
 
The purpose of this note is to notify your agency that DOH NHTD waiver 
staff will be conducting quality assurance activities over the next few 
months. Annual desk reviews will be completed by DOH for select 
NHTD waiver services that were provided to and billed for participants 
within the specific waiver years, as set forth in the waiver application 
approved by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS).  
 
Waiver staff will be comparing services approved in the participants' 
service plans against claims billed by the provider for the target dates. If 
discrepancies are discovered, your agency will be notified via email from 
DOH NHTD waiver staff. It will also specify the date by which your 
agency must rectify those discrepancies. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Carol Hodecker, Acting 
Director NHTD, NYSDOH-OHIP-DLTC at 
nhtdwaiver@health.state.ny.us or (518) 486-6562. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carol Hodecker 
NHTD Waiver 
Division of Long Term Care 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

 

mailto:emednyalert@csc.com�
mailto:nhtdwaiver@health.state.ny.us�

